
 1 

Architectural Committee (AC) 
Meeting Brief  

November 17, 2022  

1) It was noted that six homes were damaged during the November 11-12 windstorm. 
2) Election for a new AC chair will occur at the next meeting.   
3) In order to comply with the RCW requirement of two directors attending any meeting of a 

“committee of the board”, the AC shall expect two directors attending in January 2023.  A 3rd 
director shall be appointed as an alternate to provide a 2-director attendance.  M. Lannon plans 
to continue as one of these Board representatives. 

 
CURRENT PROJECT STATUS:  
1) M. Machette updated the current project status with AC member input.    
2) 23 active projects in November, no new projects this month. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  December 15, 2022, at 9:30 AM in the Clubhouse. 
 
  


